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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   10/02/2022

Dear parents and carers,
The Golden Table

We marked the end of the half term with our Golden Table celebration this week.

Each week in assembly a Lunchtime Supervisors Award and Mrs Finney’s Kitchen Award are presented to children who have shown outstanding behaviour and good manners during lunchtime. At the end of each half term their names go into a draw for a Golden Ticket.

On Wednesday the winners of this half term’s Golden Tickets were invited to eat their lunch at the Golden table with special treats. Well done to the children - they certainly enjoyed their gold star treatment.

Thank you to all our lunchtime supervisors and kitchen staff who care for all the children, ensuring they are happy and well-fed at lunchtime.
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Children’s Mental Health Week 2022
This week the children have been thinking about the theme of Growing Together, about growing emotionally and finding ways to help each other grow. The children have shared stories about their feelings and how to express their emotions. In Year 1 they have talked about how they have grown and changed since being a baby and what they would like to do in the future and skills they will need to achieve this. We have focused on resilience and how to keep on trying and remain positive. In PE the children have been developing their skills at working together and being part of a team. Today the children enjoyed Dressing to Express themselves. In the Junior assembly this morning the children started the day on a high note by singing 'Reach for the stars' and then sang and jumped around to 'I'm blue.'  In year 3 the children made a hot air balloon with balloons of their support network and those who lift them up.[image: image4.png]
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Y5 Sacrament of Reconciliation
As you know a group of our Year 5 children were able to meet with Fr Philip in St Julie’s Parish Church to receive their first Sacrament of Reconciliation in January. Unfortunately, Fr Philip has been unable to meet with the children since due to unforeseen circumstances. We have now arranged with Fr that he will complete the First Confessions for Year 5 on March 4th and March 11th in school.

Year 4 sacrament of Reconciliation

As restrictions have now been reduced by the Archdiocese, Fr Philip is now able to return to the usual practice of the children making their First Confession in Church on a Saturday morning. Parents and carers are invited to bring their child to Church to make their confession on the morning of Saturday 5th March or Saturday 11th March from 9am onwards. 
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Year 4 and Year 5 Sacrament of the Eucharist

Letters have been emailed and sent home today with details of the Masses for First Holy Communion. Please return the cut-off slip to school after half term. Thank you.
Half Term
A reminder that school closes on Thursday 10th February and reopens on Monday 21st February 2022.
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	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/e 10.02.22

	Reception
	94.29

	Year 1
	93.63

	Year 2
	91.90

	Year 3
	96.30

	Year 4
	98.44

	Year 5
	91.90

	Year 6
	92.38


Well done to Y4 for the highest attendance this week!

[image: image10.jpg]


 TT Rockstars Batttle – the results! 
Year 3 76,569 vs Year 6 10,544

Top scorer; Phoebe H Year 3

Year 4 70,060 vs Year 5 9,226

Top scorer; Alice B Year 4

Well done to everyone who worked as part of their class team and took part.

Top three children from each Year group received their certificate in assembly this morning.
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Book Week including World Book Day
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At St Julie’s we celebrate our love of reading throughout the year but during the week commencing 28th February we will be holding a themed Book Week and joining the rest of the country in celebrating World Book Day 2022.

During the week children in KS2 will focus on William Shakespeare while children in KS1will look at the works of Beatrix Potter.

On Thursday 3rd March, World Book Day, the children will be thinking about their own favourite authors and can come to school dressed as a book character. Further details of class events will be given after half term but this is advanced notice if you want to make a costume over half term!
Eccleston Library half-term events

Half Term Crafts: Eccleston Library, Thursday 17th February 2.30pm. Lots of things to make and do as well as looking at all our lovely books. For ages 5+  Places limited so booking essential. Please tel. 677575
KNEX Activity Session: Eccleston Library, Tuesday 15th February 2.30pm. Get creative making lots of interesting shapes and models with our KNEX sets. For ages 5+ Places limited so booking essential. 

Please tel. 677575

Parent Carer Coffee Mornings
Please see attached flyer from Parent Carer Forum partners, Listen 4 Change, for details of the upcoming Parent Carer Coffee Mornings which are making a return this year.
After School Clubs
Please note that there are some changes to the clubs after half-term, highlighted in red – see below for Year groups.

Payment will be available on School Money from 21st February.
DIARY w/c 21st  February 2022

MONDAY
           Art club Y3   3.15-4.15 pm
                                        Football Y6  3;15-4:15pm weather permitting

                                        Indoor Athletics Y4 3:15 – 4:15pm    15 children max                                        
TUESDAY                       Multi skills Year 3   3.15-4.15 pm

    

WEDNESDAY                Spanish Year 1   3.15-4.15 pm 


    Gymnastics Year 3    3.15-4.15 pm


    Science Year 2   3.15-4.15 pm (same group continues)



    Science Club Year 5    3.15-4.15 pm



    Young Voices Year 6   3.15-4.15pm
THURSDAY

    
FRIDAY

    
“A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.”  
St Julie pray for us, protect us and bless us.
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Eco-Schools
Eco-Schools Silver Award
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(Office) 0151 477 8586

(Fax) 0151 477 8151

Matthew.vaudrey@knowsley.gov.uk 
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